
 
 
 
 
March 18, 2020 
 
City of Columbus 
Mayor’s office 
City Hall 2nd Floor 
90 West Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 
  
 
Dear Honorable Mayor Andrew J. Ginther: 
 
I am writing to express my interest in being re-appointed to the Historic Resources 
Commission.  I wish to contribute my professional experience and dedication to the 
work of this panel, which has played a key role in improving the design and preservation 
of the built environment of Columbus.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 
questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Erin Prosser 
92 N 21st Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43203 


